
 

Dear Teachers and Staff, 

The PTSA welcomes you back to this new school year and invites you to join the PTSA. 

The letter “T” in PTSA refers to teachers. Teachers are a vital component to any successful parent-teacher group. 

The goal of the PTSA is: 

“To make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all 

children.” 

“A teacher affects eternity; he can never tell where his influence stops.” -- Henry Adams 

 

These are some of the examples of things that the PTSA does at East Providence High School each year: 

 Assist faculty and administration at high school events and functions such as graduation, parent nights, and open 

houses. 

 Provide grants to teachers for things such as magazine subscriptions, buses for field trips, art supplies, etc.   

 Work with the East Providence Prevention Coalition to provide assemblies for students 

 Provide a gift to each Senior Class member (Class T shirts) 

 

If you are interested in supporting the PTSA, the cost is only $7.  Please fill out the form below and drop it off in the PTSA 

mailbox in the main office. You may also join online by visiting www.ephsptsa.com (safe and secure PayPal option).  

Thank you for your support and for teaching our children. 

 

The PTSA Board 

Kathy McKnight and Katie Santos, Co-Presidents 

Michelle Martins-Botelho, Treasurer 

Lisa Massa, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________   

Room # _______________________________________________________________________  

Email Address: ________________________________________________________________  

$7 per membership                         Cash                            Check             Online via PayPal (ephsptsa.com)      

 


